New Group
Forms Plans

Chemistry Club To Hear Paper
On “Spot Testing”, March 1

The fir: ting of the newly or-
ganized Canisius College Chemistry
Club was held Wednesday evening,
February 8. At this meeting Mr.
Austin V. Signeur, moderator, out-
lined the objectives-and purposes of
the club, and pointed out that it was
to be entirely in the hands of the
students.

A Board of Directors was clected,
including  Ernest Decker, Blake
Mago, Edward Wandel, Bruno
Zwolinski and Robert Moyce. Last
Monday the Board met and decided
upon a tentative program for the re-
mainder of the semester, including
papers, demonstrations and exhibits
hy student members of the club. In
Tine.with this policy, the next meet-
mz “)r‘l be held Wednesday, March
1, in Roort 24 at 8:00 P. M. Peter
Tackson, wi sive 2 paperon ySnat.
Tcsting”. A demoustration of the
subject of the ‘talk will be given by
members of the club.




